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Parent/Guardian,
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DOUGLAS BEISEL, Superintendent of Schools
dbeisel@usd504.org

This letter is to inform you that U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) is extending free meals for
all students enrolled in our school district until the end of the 1% semester or until the funds run out.
This unprecedented move will help ensure students have access to nutritious food as the country
recovers from the COVID-19 pandemic.

All students with a credit in their lunch account will still have that money available for them for the
2" semester or when the USDA funds run out. Students choosing to have seconds will still be

charged for them.

We are grateful to USDA for extending these free meals to all students in the state of Kansas.

Sincerely,

Debbie Schneeberger

Debbie Schneeberger

Authorized Food Service Representative
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